Grant sought

Sheldon Jackson College fur-
ther enhanced their emphasis in
the  cross-cultural education
arena in March when a staff
team attended a St. Louis con-
ference on “Challenges in Hu-
manities Education - Meeting
Changing Student Needs.”

According to Steve Johnson,
SIC cross-cultural coordinator,
the college is now completing a
humanities grant proposal which
will fund a program to make the
curriculum more meaningful and
relevant to the cross cultural
needs of students, including a
greater emphasis on the arts as
well as on cross-cultural values in
multiple subject fields.

One of the concerns to be
included in the college plans will
be humanities for students in
technology. Other curriculum
areas under review now involve
career education, native lan-
guages, media and their relation-
ship to human values.



